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July 2022 
Dear Parents, 
 
During your child’s time in the Nursery and Reception classes there will be occasions when 
they may need to be photographed as part of their assessment process in the Foundation 
Stage. These may include the reasons detailed below: 
 
Reasons: Please circle: 
1. Photos and video clips which evidence progress in learning. Yes / No 
2. Photos in their Learning Journeys which evidence progress in their learning 
and celebrate success. 

Yes / No 

3. Photos and video which illustrate their social development such as turn 
taking, teamwork or around the building. 

Yes / No 

4. Photos in their class for display to remind them of and value their learning Yes / No 
 
As the named parent/guardian of............................................................. (child’s name) I agree to my 
child being photographed in both the Nursery and Reception classes, for the reasons 
identified above. 

 
  
Signed: ...........................................................................................  
 
Parent/Guardian of: .................................................................... 
 
Class: Nursery 
 

      Date: ...................................................................... 
 
 

On completion of Learning Journeys at the end of EYFS, staff will personally hand the 
Learning Journey to a responsible adult. 
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